Say there are no age e
appropriate shops

On 16 February 2019, the proposed design
for the skatepark will be presented at a
special event and local people and users
of the skatepark are being invited to
come along and have their say!

The event is taking place between 2pm
and 4 pm at Woodbridge Community
Centre, Station Road, IP12 4AU. There will
light refreshments as well as a graffiti
wall, photo booths and ballnado.

The young people of the Grundisburgh
area are calling for improvements to the
local park. Better maintained equipment
and a shelter would increase the amount

of time it was used and provide a safe

space to play.
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